NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

STARTING JULY 9, 2004, NMOCD WILL BE RE-
ENTERING A WELL DRILLED IN 1925 TO SHUT OFF A
WATER FLOW. THE WELL IS LOCATED BEHIND THE
FAMILY DOLLAR STORE. OPERATIONS WILL BE
DURING DAYLIGHT HOURS NORMALLY FROM 08:00
AM TO 05:00 PM.

For additional information contact Denny Foust 334-6178 ext
15 or Charlie Perrin 334-7178 ext 16.



